
 
 

The Exceptional Children's Assistance Center (ECAC) is now also North Carolina’s 

Family-to-Family (F2F) Health Information Center! In addition to helping families 

navigate the special education system, we also specialize in helping families navigate 

health related systems in NC. Some commonly asked questions are:  

 

1. Does my child qualify for Medicaid?  
 

2. How do I apply for the Innovations Waiver?  
 

3. My child was recently diagnosed with a disability or health condition. Can you help 

us figure out where to start?  
 

4. We just moved to North Carolina. Can you help us figure out how to navigate the 

systems for kids with special needs in North Carolina? 
 

5. My family doesn't seem to qualify for anything. Are there resources for us? 

 

We support providers too! Have a question? Call us at 1-800-962-6817. You can also 

email Christy Moore, Family-to-Family Health Information Center Program Lead 

at cmoore@ecacmail.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ECAC is not a legal services agency. We cannot and do not provide legal representation or advice, and information contained in this document 

should not be considered as such. This document is supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. 

Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as a part of an award totaling $93,175 with 0 percentage financed with non-governmental 

sources. The contents are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily represent the official views of, not an endorsement, by HRSA, HHS, or 

the U.S. Governments. For more information, please visit HRSA.gov.  

Visit our website: 

www.ecac-parentcenter.org 

Find us on social media: 

         

 

 

 

http://www.ecac-parentcenter.org/
https://www.facebook.com/ecacparentcenter/
https://twitter.com/ecacparentctr1
https://www.instagram.com/ecacparentcenter/
https://www.youtube.com/user/ECACorg
https://www.linkedin.com/company/743046

